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This is our last week finding out about Dinosaurs. In class we will our still discussing the role of 
a Palaeontologist, we have introduced new vocabulary extinct, excavation, herbivore, carnivore 
omnivore and will be making volcanoes in our dinosaur world.  
 
Learning Intentions linked to class subject:  

• Going on a dinosaur expedition using our imagination.  
• Promote mark making to record findings.  

                                                                       
Sound Of the week  
Letter sound in class is ‘Q’ looking forward to seeing the children's lovely artwork to support 
our speech sounds.  
                                                                        
Gentle Reminders  

• Do not forget our newsletter is on the school website, we also have a Facebook page, 
which keeps you informed about inset days and events happening at our school.  

• We have a new member of staff joining our team from the 22nd of April. We would like 
to welcome Mrs. Steph Manns, who will be our new admin.  

• Don't forget the Easter Bonnett Parade on the last day of term, looking forward to 
seeing your lovely creations.  

  
Dates for Diary                        
Easte Half term school closed from 29th March back on the 15th  April  
 
 
Mrs Isobel Edwards head of pre-school & nursery.  
 
  


